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Dear Reader, 

 
The Weekly China Briefing is compiled by the Centre for Chinese Studies at Stellenbosch 
University, South Africa. It monitors key developments in China-Africa commerce and 
development.   
 
Regards, 
 
The Centre for Chinese Studies Research Team 
 

 
Ghana 92nd best country to live in, tied with China 

 An American magazine has ranked Ghana 92
nd

 on a list 
of 194 world countries in terms of overall quality of life, 
tying the West African state with China on the list. The 
Quality of Life Index, published by International Living 
magazine for the 30th year, puts Ghana ahead of 
neighbors Nigeria, Cote d'Ivoire, Togo & Burkina Faso. 
France came in first for the fifth year running in the 
magazine’s annual Quality of Life Index for 2010, which 
ranks 194 countries according to nine categories: cost 
of living, culture and leisure, the economy, environment, 
freedom, safety and risk, health, infrastructure and 
climate. Read More 
 

 

Chinese Jiangxi to construct Zambian road network 

 Chinese construction company China Jiangxi, which is 
in a joint venture with BICON Zambia Limited, has 
been awarded a contract to design and construct roads 
in the Lusaka south multi-facility economic zone 
(MFEZ) at a cost of US$ 10.4 million. The contract 
involves construction of the 2.4km Chifwema Road, to 
connect the MFEZ to the town centre, and a 50km 
internal road network in the zone. The Lusaka South 
MFEZ, a 2,100-hectare area, will house high-tech 
industries, commercial, residential, research and 
development facilities, among other infrastructure. 
Read More 
 

 
African Minerals inks iron ore deal with China Railway Materials 

 In order to fund the first phase of its flagship Tonkolili 
iron-ore project in Sierra Leone, African Minerals will 
be selling a 12.5% stake in the company to the China 
Railway Materials Commercial Corporation for nearly 

http://www.ghanaweb.com/GhanaHomePage/NewsArchive/artikel.php?ID=174763
http://www.lusakatimes.com/?p=22881
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US$ 250 million. The AIM-listed company’s partnership 
with China Railway involves two long-term iron-ore 
offtake agreements, as well China Railway's 
investment in African Minerals, reports Mining Weekly. 
Read More 
 

China pledges funds for Kenya infrastructure   

 

China says it will give a US$ 7 million grant to help 
fund infrastructure development projects in Kenya. The 
announcement came at the start of the Chinese 
Foreign Minister Yang Jiechi's latest Africa tour. His 
schedule includes visits to Nigeria, Sierra Leone, 
Algeria, Morocco and Saudi Arabia.  Kenyan President 
Mwai Kibaki said China has offered to help develop a 
second port at Lamu which will be connected to 
Ethiopia, Southern Sudan and Rwanda. Read More 
 

Sudanese minister highly praises Sino-Sudanese ties   

 The Sudanese Minister of Finance and National 
Economy recently described the Sino-Sudanese 
relationship as "distinguished" and having achieved 
true and common benefits for the two peoples.  The 
Sudanese minister Awad Ahmed al-Jaz, accompanied 
by Chinese ambassador to Sudan Li Chengwen as 
well as governors of the North and South Kordofan 
States, laid the foundation stone for al-Dibaibat-Abu 
Zabad-al-Fula road linking the North and South 
Kordofan states, which will be implemented by the 
China Chongqing International Construction 
Corporation (CICO) at a cost of US$ 100 million.  
Read More 
 

China aims to transform a nation of savers into spenders 

 China's government stimulus programs helped it 
emerge from the financial crisis as the world's fastest-
growing major economy. Yet with the worst of the crisis 
past, the government is putting more resources into 
subsidies to support consumer spending. That short-
term focus on boosting purchases of automobiles and 
home appliances, critics say, does little to address the 
longer-term challenge: weaning China's economy off 
exports and finding new sources of growth in domestic 
consumption. Read More 
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